
 

Public Notice 
Council Office Closure  
Wednesday 13 August 2025  
 

 

The Burke Shire Council office will be closed from 
12.30pm on Wednesday 13 August 2025 for staff 
training. Council will reopen on Thursday 14 August 
2025. 
 

Emergency Contacts 
The following contact is available in the event of an 
emergency situation that requires a response from 
council:  

A/CEO, Chris Wilson 0456 527 506  
 

Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
 
Chris Wilson  
Acting Chief Executive Officer 
11 August 2025 
 
Our Ref: 330309 
 


